
Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

Announcements 

Attention Students:  The following college representative 
will be on campus: 
 
Cal State Fullerton:  Tuesday, November 19th - 5th period 
 
Please come to the Counseling Office to sign up and to get 
more information.  
 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention all Seniors that participated in the Senior 
fundraiser:  All cookie dough will be delivered on Monday, 
November 18th.  All those who participated MUST make 
arrangements to have their orders picked up after school 
on that day in the Cafeteria.  No orders will be held! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  Today is our kickoff day for 
Advisory Peer Tutoring during 6th period.  We have peer 
tutors who are ready to help you with your academic 
questions.  Today’s tutoring during 6th period is MATH 
and SCIENCE.  Sign up for peer tutoring using the 5 Star 
app.  Look for the tab called “DONS Support” and you will 
find the digital sign up sheet right there.  Tutoring is now 
officially open during the school day in Room 504 during 
6th period.  Remember, students helping other students to 
achieve is the greatest way to rise together. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Hey Dons:  There is a NAMI meeting in the Gym during 
Lunch tomorrow.  All are welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Visits 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Yearbook 

Group B 

has duty this week 

Senior Best Nominees Are In!  Thank you to everyone who 
participated in nominating the Class of 2025 Senior Best!  
We’re thrilled to announce the list of nominees who have 
been selected for each category.  These students represent 
the spirit, talent and character of our Senior class and 
we’re excited to celebrate them!  The list will be posted 
outside Mr. Garcia’s room, Room 513. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Nominees for Senior Best:  If you would like to submit 
a picture, please email Mr. Garcia at  
rrgarcia629@bpusd.net by noon on Thursday.  Late  
pictures will not be accepted, NO exceptions!  In the email, 
include your first and last name and student I.D.  The  
picture must be school appropriate. 
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